Grange Junior
School

CORONATION CELEBRATIONS
FRIDAY, 5TH MAY 2023

Our Pupils will be enjoying a day
of Coronation Celebrations!

We will be learning about the rich history of the Coronation
and its significance in British culture. We will be focusing
on the eco work that the monarch does, and each class is
planning something special around this theme. We can't
wait for our whole school picnic lunch- Fingers crossed for
good weather!

Don't forget you can come dressed in something red, white, or
blue for the day and every child will receive a souvenir kindly
donated by FOGS.
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